STATE FESTIVAL BUILDING ACCESS NOTES- CEDAR SPRINGS PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH
To reach the Sanctuary through the large glass door entry, groups may unload from their buses in the Overflow Lot and walk around the  

outside of the building past the East Wing (the Rehearsal Hall wing).   

The amenities in the large lobby outside the Sanctuary include restrooms (in the narthex), a scattering of couches and chairs, and the information desk manned by an ACDA representative such as David Stutzenberger.  Groups may also wait outdoors just outside the Rehearsal Hall in the "Quiet Zones" if they are about to go in to warm up.  Interior hall space is limited at that location, but smaller groups could probably squeeze in temporarily if they will not disturb the group who is warming up.

During warm up, please place any personal items on the table in the windowed hallway on the north side of the Rehearsal Hall.  You may retrieve them as you exit your performance with minimal disturbance of the next group.

Groups may enter the Choir Loft for performance via the south interior stairway from the Rehearsal Hall.  Groups should plan on exiting the Choir Loft via the north stairway and proceed out the sanctuary doors or sit as a group.  As usual, only between performances may groups enter or exit the Sanctuary to listen.  Please move quickly and quietly.

There are no required photos this year!
